
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
March 16, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This will serve as notification that the Milford Board of Education meeting 
scheduled for March 23, 2020 at 7PM is canceled.  Please contact me if you 
have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Pam Griffin 
 
Pam Griffin 
Recording Secretary 
Milford Board of Education 
 

 


